
I am against the location of the new primary school project. I firmly believe that this location is way too 
dangerous for the children, especially if they are walking to school. 

I walk in that area every day and almost every day I have problems crossing the street. 

  

A more secure location has to be found. 

Brigitte Weiss-Dittmann 

  

	
  


